SOMERVILLE

INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

“the best you can be”

New Student Orientation and
New Parent Webinar

We are looking forward to welcoming our new students to Somerville for 2022. Despite the
numerous challenges Covid-19 has presented this year, we are still connecting with students
and parents online on Thursday 11 November 2021.

New Students 2022

Topic: Somerville Intermediate - Orientation for New Students
Time: 1:30 -2.15 PM, 11 November 2021

Please support your child to register for the webinar:
https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/84842831365

Parents/Caregivers

Topic: Somerville Intermediate - New Parents Evening
Time: 7:00 - 8PM, 11 November 2021

Parents/Caregivers please register for the webinar:
https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/82755785446

We look forward to introducing ourselves to you and showcasing Somerville at these webinars.
In the meantime, if you would like any information on our school, please visit our website.

Kind regards

Yolande Franke
PRINCIPAL
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